
FES June 2025 School Board Update 
 
 
New FES Teachers 

I would like to welcome Victoria Vorobyev to the FES staff. Victoria will be teaching 3-year-old 

preschool and ECFE classes with Lori Steen. 

 

 

PBIS School Recognition 

Foley Elementary School was once again recognized by MDE as a Sustaining Exemplar school for the second 

straight year. In 2023, FES was recognized as an Exemplar School and in 2024 as a Sustaining Exemplar 

school. The purpose of Minnesota PBIS Sustaining Exemplar Recognition is to identify and recognize 

exemplar schools that have completed PBIS implementation and are continuing to achieve positive student 

outcomes. 
 

 

Finishing the School Year Strong 

I would like to thank our students, families, and staff for finishing the year on a strong note. There 

were many fun experiences for kids in the last weeks of school. The final day included lunch and 

activities in the park for 1st-3rd graders, as well as kindergarten activities held back at school. 

 

 

Fitness Fest Fundraiser 

FES held its annual Fitness Fest fundraiser on Friday, May 23. Students had a great time outside 

playing games and being physically active. The weather was fantastic, and we raised funds to help 

purchase playground equipment and improvements, cover field trip transportation costs, pay for 

roller skating in phy. ed. classes, and guest speakers. 

 

 

Summer School Programs 

We have 26 students participating in summer school (Targeted Services and Extended School Year). 

Students will be at school in the morning, every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday throughout 

June.  

 


